
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Ad ult  Tr ipl e  Crown  
 

7 t h  S eptember  –  1 0 t h  S eptember  

Team Ireland invites applications from existing members of the coaching 
committee interested in volunteering to assist at the Adult Triple Crown, 
taking place in Stroud Bowl, England, opened on Monday May 15th 
2023. 

 

Applications will only be accepted if received on or before Monday May 
22nd 2023  
 

Applications must be submitted via email to 
team.ireland@tenpinbowling.ie   
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N a t i o n a l  D e v e l o p m e n t  P r o g r a m m e  ( N D P )  

   B u i l d i n g  t h e  F u t u r e  f o r  B o w l i n g  i n  I r e l a n d  

mailto:team.ireland@tenpinbowling.ie

